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60 Trill Road  
Observatory 

7925 
20th April 2023 

Mowbray Maternity Hospital 
CEO Janine Joemat 
Dr Natasha Rhoda 
Dr Chantal Stewart 
Ms Juandre Koopman 

Dear colleagues 

Appreciation for community access to SARS CoV2 vaccines 

We would like to thank you and your staff for making SARS CoV2 vaccines available to the community, 
especially as the GSH / UCT Community of Hope vaccine centre options were no longer open.   

It was great to have appointment times, as well as an easily accessible, well-ventilated room near reception 
as the vaccine centre.  

Kawthar van Nelson as the clerk was welcoming and careful to make sure all details were correct.  

We would also like to appreciate the nursing staff who came down from the wards to administer vaccines.   

We thought you would like to hear some of the comments made by members of the community who made 
use of the service:   

I was a walk-in.  I was met with kindness, efficiency and caring.  What a pleasant reception.  Thanks 
to all for allowing us locals to be vaccinated at Mowbray Maternity.   

My mom and I got our boosters there.  The ladies who helped us were super nice and it was quick 
and painless!  Very grateful to have been able to go there.  Thank you Mowbray Maternity.  

I had a booster J&J short earlier this year – they were very efficient and friendly.  Many thanks. 

We need to vaccinate again and will certainly go back there (if available).  The people were friendly 
and efficient, and a very courteous chap led us oldies to make sure we could use the lift!   
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Thank you for your care for the wider community.    

 

 
 

 

 

Prof Leslie London  
 

     Farzaneh Behroozi 
 

 

Chair 
 

     Deputy Chair 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


